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October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to invite you to the Year 13 Parent Teacher Meeting on: 

Tuesday 26 November 2024 4pm – 6pm

The main purpose of this meeting is to discuss current levels of attainment and progress with subject teachers.  It is important that students maintain a good homework and personal study routine, as internal exams commence from 9 -18 December 2024.

The Crolly Sixth Form Centre remains open on Monday - Thursday of each week until 6:45pm. This arrangement provides an opportunity for students to spend time, after normal school hours, working in an environment which is conducive to quiet and uninterrupted study.  It has been found that students who make productive use of these facilities and sessions tend to perform well in the external examinations.  Furthermore, those boys who adhere to our good and agreed routines including attendance, punctuality and College regulations have a smoother path to A Level and beyond.  Parental support is much appreciated and your attendance at this meeting will be a very important step towards helping your son achieve his best.

Currently we are focussing on our senior students becoming even more highly effective as independent learners.  Our actions here require the support of all key-players, and if successful, will help our Malachians become more resilient and better prepared for life beyond the College. Please keep this in mind when discussing school life with your son as we continue to maintain our strong partnerships between the home and the College.

If you know in advance that you are unable to attend, please email the Head of Year 13, Miss Morris pmorris111@c2ken.net before Friday 22 November.

We look forward to meeting you and your son on Tuesday 26 November, 4pm – 6pm. On the day, if possible, please park offsite. Alternatively, there will be limited car parking available at the rear of the College beside the 4G pitch - entrance via the gate at the top of Lincoln Avenue.  

Before the October mid-term, a very special event takes place. The entire College community joins together in our traditional mass at St Patrick’s Chapel in celebration of our patron St. Malachy’s. It is a lovely occasion and as the senior students in the College, our Year 13 students play an integral part in the mass and in setting an example for junior students. I would encourage every student to attend this celebration of our faith and ethos which takes place on Friday 25 October.

Thank you for your continuing support in the life and work of the College. 

Yours faithfully,
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Mrs N McAlister 
Head of Sixth Form
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